
Monday 25th November 2019 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

We would like to invite you to ‘Carols on the yard’ on Friday 20th December 2019, at 
1.30pm on the Year 5/6 yard (around the back of school).  

The children are currently practising a range of lovely Christmas Carols and would 
love you to hear them. The Carol singing will last approximately half an hour and you 
are then welcome to take your child/children home to start the Christmas holidays 
after the singing finishes.  

Please note, the school will remain open until the usual finishing time for parents and 
carers who are unable to attend Carols on the yard. 

The children will sing the carols and then be taken back into school by school staff. 
They will be dismissed from the classroom doors, as normal, as soon as they have 
collected their coats, bags etc. 

We hope to see you there – please wrap up warm! 

Thank you for your continuing support. 

Mrs C Garrett  
Deputy Headteacher 

 


